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Puget Sound Energy, Inc. 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

 
 
 

March 7, 2005 
 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 
RE:  Electric Tariff Filing - Advice No. 2005-20 

Replacement Sheet in Compliance Filing – Filed Electronically (Hard Copy to Follow) 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn; 
 
Enclosed please find a tariff sheet to replace a tariff sheet filed on March 2, 2005.  That filing was made under our 
Advice No. 2005-19 in compliance with the Commission’s Order No. 07: Granting In Part And Denying In Part 
Motions For Clarification; Denying Petition For Reconsideration issued March 1, 2005 (“Order No. 07”) when 
considered together with the Commission’s Order No. 06: Final Order Rejecting Tariff Sheets; Authorizing and 
Requiring Compliance Filing; Requiring Subsequent Filing issued February 18, 2005 in Docket Nos. UG-040640, 
UE-040641, UE-031471, UE-032043 (Consolidated) (“Order No. 06”).  The revised tariff sheet is: 
 
WN U-60, Tariff G - (Electric Tariff): 
25th Revision Sheet No. 7 Residential Service 
 
The purpose of this filing is to provide a replacement tariff sheet for Schedule 7 that incorporates the proper block 
rate structure as reflected in Order No. 06. This change has been discussed with and agreed upon with 
Commission staff.  The work papers included with the March 2, 2005 filing that demonstrated the derivation of the 
rates in Schedule 7 reflected the proper block rate structure so this filing does not change the rates in Schedule 7.  
 
The enclosed tariff sheet reflects an issue date of March 7, 2005, and an effective date of March 8, 2005 as a tariff 
change that does not affect the public is allowed to take place with one day’s notice in accordance with WAC 480-
80-123.  The enclosed tariff sheet is noted as issued by authority of the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission in Docket Nos. UG-040640, UE-040641, UE-031471, UE-032043 (Consolidated) 
 
If you have any questions regarding this replacement please contact Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872.  If you have 
other questions I can be reached at (425) 456-2797. 
       

Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
 
      Karl R. Karzmar 
      Director, Regulatory Relations 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Kirstin Dodge – Perkins Coie 
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